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I am a lifelong Mainer of 59 years. I am the working poor that makes a modest living 
but has always paid his bills and has lived within his means. Maine is becoming too 
expensive to live in for people like me. One of the biggest reasons is the high cost of 
energy in this state. 
I live in a mobile home park in Augusta and people were going door to door trying to 
have people sign up with a company called Arcadia Solar, the person explained that it
would save me some money on my CMP bill. After just one month the company 
withdrew $457.45 from my checking account. This is for a mobile home with two 
people living in it. This is finically unsustainable for somebody like me. I strongly 
suggest that Arcadia be investigated and that the state works harder to lower energy 
costs in Maine.


